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JAN 14 1982

Docket Nos. 50-3692, 50-370
License Nos. NPF-9, NPF-17

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr. T, C, McMeekin
Vice President
McGuire Site

12700 Hagers Ferry Road

Huntersville, NC 28078-8985

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-369/41-22 AND 50-370/91-22

Thank you for your response of December 17, 1991, to our Notice of Violation
issued on November 27, 1991, concerning activities conducted at your McGuire
facility. Additional information was provided during a conversation between
Mr. R. 0. Sharpe of your staff and Mr. P, K, VanDoorn of my staff on January 8,
1992. Based on this additional information, it is our understanding that an
onsite group to evaluate procedure compliance will be formed by March 1, 1992,
and that the actions proposed by this group te further enhance performance will
be implemevted by June 1, 1993,

We have evaluated your response and the additional information provided and
found that t ey wmeet the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the
implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Jon R. Johnson /for

Luis A, Reyes, Director
Divisior, of Reactor Projects

ec: R, L. G111
Nuclear Production Department
Duke Power Cuipany
P. 0. Box 1GU/
Charlotte, NC 28201-1007

A, V. Carr, Esq.

Duke Power Company

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242-0001
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